
DEPT: Board of Supervisors

Urgent D Routine (!]
CEO Concurs with Recommendation YES [!] NO 0

(Information Attached)

THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF STANISLAUS
ACTION AGENDA SUMMARY

*A-5aBOARD AGENDA # _

AGENDA DATE September 13,2011

4/5 Vote Required YES D NO (!]

SUBJECT:

Approval to Proclaim October 2011 a Colonial Heritage Month in Stanislaus County

STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS:

Proclaim October 2011 a Colonial Heritage Month in Stanislaus County.

Contact Person: Christine Ferraro Tallman

FISCAL IMPACT:

There is no fiscal impact associated with this item.

BOARD ACTION AS FOLLOWS:

Phone Number: 525-4494

No. 2011-515

On motion of Supervisor 911l~~~ . , Seconded by Supervisor VYltllrQ'# _
and approved by the following vote,
Ayes: Supervisors: O~6[ie.n•.Ql1ie§S!.. WitbrQ'#... .Q~MS!Jt.ioL _an.d. CJ1ClirQ1.S3_n_ MQQteltll - - - - - - - - - - - --
Noes: Supervisors: J:~19f1.§l _
Excused or Absent: Supervisors:__ !'J_Q.Il~ _
Abstaining: Supervisor..; J'~QIJ~ _

1} X Approved as recommended
2) Denied
3) Approved as amended
4) Other:
MOTION:

ATTEST: CHRISTINE FERRARO TALLMAN, Clerk File No.



CAPTAIN JAMES DAVIS CHAPTER,
COLONIAL DAMES OF THE 1 rtrH CENTURY

Christine Hollister, President
3701 Davis Avenue

Modesto, California 95357-1620
(209) 869-1307

September 1, 2011

Ms. Christine Ferraro Tallman, Clerk ofthe Board of Supervisors
Stanislaus County
1010 10th Street, Suite 6700
Modesto, California 95354

RE: Colonial Heritage Month Proclamation request

Dear Ms. Ferraro Tallman:

On behalfof the Captain James Davis Chapter, we are requesting a Proclamation of support from
the Stanislaus County Board of Supervisors. The purpose of the Proclamation is to promote
colonial heritage in our community and encourage our citizens to celebrate this special month
that has been set aside for a national appreciation of colonial history in the hearts and minds of
our people. A sample wording is enclosed for your convenience.

If possible, may I please pick up the signed Proclamation, so as to have it in time to read to our
Chapter members when they meet on September 24? We do not typically meet in October, and
this is an important commemoration that we will not want to miss.

Please accept my sincere gratitude for your kind consideration of our request. I can be reached at
the above address and telephone. Thank you most kindly.

Sincerely,

l i~{·Uitp·~/-kt!t:dcL-
Christine Hollister, President
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